Sew Redford City Country

Official Resolutions

He it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Bedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to: KENNETH RAPOZA, CEDC

Small Business Technical Assistance Specialist in recognition of

Your Commitment and Dedication to Your City in Organizing
the Community Sweep of Acushnet Avenue on Thursday, June 28, 2018
The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes
on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope
for continued good fortune.

Biven this _	20th	_ day of _	September	<u>, 2018</u>
		by:		
CYil	.W.M.	W.		
Council Bresident			Aouncillar	